
Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for visiting [Clinic/Hospital Name] on [Date of 

Visit]. We value your feedback and would appreciate if you could take a few moments to share 

your experience with us. 

Your insights are crucial for us to improve our services and ensure better care for our patients. 

Please consider the following questions: 

• How would you rate your overall experience during your visit? 

• Were our staff members attentive and helpful? 

• How could we improve our services in the future? 

You can provide your feedback by replying to this email or through our online survey at [Survey 

Link]. 

Thank you for your time and for choosing us for your healthcare needs. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position] 

[Clinic/Hospital Name] 

[Contact Information] 


